
 

 

 

 
 

September 6, 2023 

Mr. Luke Schroeder 
Kimberly School District #414 
885 Center St. West 
Kimberly, ID 83341 
 

Subject: Idaho Career Ready Students Program Proposal 

Dear Mr. Schroeder, 

On behalf of the Idaho Career Ready Students Program Council, it is a pleasure to inform you 
that the proposal from Kimberly School District #414 has been approved for an Idaho Career 
Ready Students program grant up to $1,320,000. 

This program grant is for the construction of an addition to the existing Ag Education facility 
at the Kimberly High School. 

The $103,130 request for General Conditions and $7,800 request for Building Permits were 
not accepted. 

The following are terms to which the Kimberly School District #414 must agree to receive a 
grant from the Idaho Career Ready Students Program Fund: 

• Kimberly School District #414 shall ensure that all funding received shall be used as 
indicated in the proposal submitted as part of the grant application. 

• Kimberly School District #414 shall submit an invoice or request for payment to 
ICRS@sde.idaho.gov over the course of the project’s construction. 

• Unused funds shall be returned to the State Department of Education upon completion 
of your project, or by June 1 of the current fiscal year. 

• This grant requires a final report to be submitted upon completion of your project. Links 
to the final report forms are available at sde.idaho.gov/ICRS. 

• The Idaho Career Ready Students Program Council and the State Department of 
Education may feature the project in its publications, displays, website, and social 
media. As you develop and facilitate your project, we would love to have you document 
the process with photos and share them with us at ICRS@sde.idaho.gov.  
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If you have questions regarding the Idaho Career Ready Students Program, please contact 
Allison Duman at aduman@sde.idaho.gov.   

 

If you agree with the above terms and conditions, please sign below, and return to 
ICRS@sde.idaho.gov by the close of business on September 16, 2023. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Accept Idaho Career Ready Students Grant 

By signing and dating this letter below, I, Luke Schroeder, Superintendent Kimberly School 
District #414, acknowledge and understand the above terms and conditions and accept funding 
through the Idaho Career Ready Students Program as administered by the Idaho State 
Department of Education. 

 

  

Signature Date 
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